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THE TWENTY-FIFTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Sept. 24, 2017 
                                                

Baptism:  Call the pastor  for  an appointment.    Marriage:  Ar rangements must be made at least  
six months in  advance by calling the pastor.  Confessions:  2:45pm to 3:15pm in Cape Vincent and  
3:30 pm to 4:00 pm in Rosiere every Saturday and 8:40 am to 9:00 am in  Chaumont every Sunday.   
Parish Office hours: Mon., Tues., Thurs., & Fri. from 9 am till noon. 
 

Cape Vincent Community Food Pantry located at the United Church,  hours are 4-5 pm on the  
first  Wednesday of the month, 10 -11 am on  the 2nd Wednesday and 7-8 pm on the 3rd Wednesday.   
Call 654-4083, 654-3406 or 501-5021. Chaumont Food Pantry: located behind the Chaumont  
Presbyterian Church.  Donations of non-perishable foods and personal items can be dropped off at the  
Food Pantry or the Three Mile Bay Post Office.  Call 649-2424 for more  information. The All Saints  
Parkinson’s Group meets every Tuesday at 11 am with exercise (Tai Chi), a meal and activities.   
K of C Meetings are on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month at 7:30 pm in Rosiere. 
  
SOCIAL OUTREACH:  If you or someone you know is in the hospital and would like a visit, please  
contact Doris at 315-649-5037, or Bernadette (585-964-3051) and let Father Aubin know. (315-654-2662) 
 
PRAY FOR A PRIEST:  Sat., Sept. 23, Msgr. Paul Whitmore; Sun, Sept. 24, Fr. Leo Wiley; Mon,  
Sept. 25, Fr. John Yonkovig; Tues, Sept. 26, Fr. Philip Allen; Wed, Sept. 27, Fr. Andrew Amyot; Thurs,  
Sept. 28, Retired Priests; Fri, Sept. 29, Msgr. Joseph Aubin; Sat, Sept. 30, Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC  
  
PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  Ann West, Ted Docteur, Sam DeLong, Trevor Weston, Norman  
Hicks, Edward Zemaitis, Gail Stevenson, Sue Lail, Joe Varsik, Sr., Gary Wood, Frank Mussot,  
Yvonne Zimmer, Nora Hutchinson, Joseph Varsik, Jr., Maria West, Michael Farley, Edna Corrigan,  
Greyson Trottier, Ian Roolas, Joan Gosier.  
Shut-Ins:  Sam Keep: Vera Fitzgerald, Teresa McTague, Sr . Arline Schmeer .  
The Summit: Lillian  Mason, Jim Gosier.  Please call the rectory  (315-654-2662) to add or to have names                           
taken off the list.   
 

 

 
 
FALL DINNER MEETING for Commissioned Lay Ministers of the Jefferson and Lewis Deaneries 
will be held Thursday, October 12, 5:15 pm, at St. Joseph’s Motherhouse, 1425 Washington St., Water-
town. Guest Speaker will be Bishop Terry R. LaValley, who will share his insights about the role of Com-
missioned Lay Ministry in North Country parish life of the future. Cost is $10/pp. RSVP by October 6th 
to Jeannie Grizzuto at 315-393-2920, ext. 1412 or email: jgrizzuto@rcdony.org. See poster in rear of 
church for further details. 
 
CREATING A CULTURE OF VOCATION:  The church invites all of us to make a generous gift of 
our life through married life, intentional single life, priesthood or religious life. In what state can you 
flourish? Pray! 
 
URBAN MISSION BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 2017:  MARK YOUR CALENDAR:                      
HOLIDAY CRAFT FAIR will be held on Sunday, Nov. 26th, 2017 at the Dulles State Office Building, 
Watertown.  
 
THE ANNUAL MARRIAGE JUBILEE MASS will be held today, Sunday, September 24, 2017 at                  
2:30 pm at St. Mary’s Cathedral with Bishop LaValley celebrating.  A light reception will be held                   
directly following the Mass.  The Marriage Jubilee Mass is open to all couples celebrating their                     
anniversaries.          
 
SPAGHETTI SUPPER: St. Anthony’s Church Altar & Rosary Society, September 28th, 4:30-7 pm, 
Msgr. Sechi Hall, St. Anthony’s, 850 Arsenal St., Watertown. Adults $8, Children $4, under age 3 free. 
Take outs begin at 4 pm, please bring your own containers.  
 
THE FIRST DIOCESAN BLUE MASS will be celebrated by Bishop LaValley, on Sunday, October 1, 
2017 at 2:30 pm at St. Patrick’s Church, Massey Street, Watertown, NY.  See poster in the back of the 
church. 
 
CAPE VINCENT PRAYER TEAM:  Our parish has a team of people who pray for others.  We seek 
others to pray with us.  Please let us know this week if we may add you to our telephone list  
of those who keep our current prayer needs addressed.  Please call the rectory at 315-654-2662.  
 
FREE BEREAVEMENT GROUP: Widows and widowers face a set of issues and feelings as they 
struggle to move forward in their lives that are unique among the bereaved. To help explore the grief pro-
cess, to reduce social isolation, and to gain knowledge, insight and coping skills following the loss of a 
spouse or partner, the Hawn Memorial Library, Clayton, offers a free support group that meets the first 
and third Thursdays of the month at 5 pm. The group is facilitated by retired Clinical Social Worker, 
Michelle Grybowski of Clayton, 315-686-2193.  
 
PLANNED-GIVING: You may want to make a major gift to our parish or the Sacred Heart                      
Foundation. Why not consider real estate? This is called a life estate gift. This simply means that you give 
a piece of real estate, such as your residence, to our parish, obtain a charitable income tax deduction and 
retain the right to live there as long as you want. This arrangement removes the property from your estate 
and relieves your executor from having to dispose of your home upon your death. Contact Scott Lalone at 
the Diocese at 315-393-2920 or email slalone@rcdony.org for further information or Father Aubin at              
315-654-2662, 
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ALL SAINTS CHURCH – CHAUMONT 
 

Sunday, Sept. 24, 8:40 am–8:55, Confessions.  
Sunday, 9:00 am, The Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Audrey Hayton by Glenn 
Dodge.     
Monday, Sept. 25, 8:30 am, Weekday, Mass for Our Living and Deceased Parishioners. 
Tuesday, Sept. 26, 8:30 am, Sts. Cosmas & Damien, Celebration of the Word with Communion. 
Wednesday, Sept. 27, 8:30 am, St. V incent de Paul, Celebration of the Word with Communion.  
Thursday, Sept. 28, 8:30 am, St. Wenceslaus & St. Lorenzo Ruiz and Companions, Mass for Don 
Berkman by Malcolm & Arlene Berkman.     
Friday, Sept. 29, 8:30 am, Sts. Michael, Gabriel & Raphael, Celebration of the Word with                  
Communion. 
Sunday, Oct. 1, 8:40 am–8:55, Confessions.  
Sunday, 9:00 am, The Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Audrey Hayton by                
Josephine Adams.      

   ST. VINCENT OF PAUL – CAPE VINCENT 
 

Saturday, Sept. 23, 1:00 pm, Wedding of Jamie wiley and Eric White.   
Saturday, Sept. 23, 2:45 pm to 3:15 pm, Confessions. 
Sunday, Sept. 24, 10:30 am, The Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Richard 
“Rick” Fitzgerald by Jim and Sonja Stenclik.       
Tuesday, Sept. 26, 8:30 am, Sts. Cosmas & Damian , Mass for All Souls.    
Friday, Sept. 29, 8:30 am, Sts. Michael, Gabriel & Raphael, Mass for the Deceased Members of  
the Lawrence R. Clickner Family by the Estate. 
Saturday, Sept. 30, 2:45 pm to 3:15 pm, Confessions. 
Sunday, Oct. 1, 10:30 am, The Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Robert Gosier 
by Dianne and Chuck Mosher.    
      

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL – ROSIERE 
 

Saturday, Sept. 23, Confessions, 3:30 pm to 4:00 pm 
Saturday, 4:00 pm: The Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Jeanne Reff  by Dianne  
and Chuck Mosher.      
Saturday, Sept. 30, Confessions, 3:30 pm to 4:00 pm 
Saturday, 4:00 pm: The Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mass for Mary Elen by Mike and  
Helen Sorzickan.             

YOUR OFFERINGS for Sept. 16 & 17, 2017  
 

Plate..$956    Envelopes…$3779    Fuel...$165   Hurricane…$1861    Total...$6761   
Attendance:   R: 4:00 pm: 93     CV: 10:30 am:  143  CH: 9:00 am: 108   
 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE: Cape Vincent: Sept. 24: Lector:  Mike Brennan. E. Ministers: Mary 
Ann Dermady, Albert Goetz, Mark Stewart.  Oct. 1: Lector: Melissa Goetz. E. Ministers:                      
Sue Briggs, Chris Parker, Mike Wiley.  

Rosiere: Sept. 23: Lector: Dolores Bell.  E. Ministers: Phyllis Hagen, Ellen Wood, Cheryl 
Gauthier.  Sept. 30: Lector: Bob Gauthier. E. Ministers: Cheryl Gauthier, Bill Crossley, April 
Knight.  
All Saints:  Sept. 24: Lector: Dan Villa. E. Ministers: Ar t Montondo, Mary Ann Hastings, 
Nancy Villa.  Oct. 1:  Lector: Verna Docteur. E. Ministers: Judy Kilmer, Julie Sharlow, Art Mon-
tondo.   
 
OUR ANNUAL BISHOP FUND APPEAL has begun. Envelopes and flyers are in the back of the 
church.  If you donated last year, you will receive a letter in the mail from the Diocese. Thank you for 
your support.  
 
THE SECOND COLLECTION next week will be for Fuel.  
 
TIME AND TALENTS:  Did you turn in your sign-up sheet yet?  There are extra blanks in the back of 
the church.    
 
ALL SAINTS ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY: All Saints Community Rosary, Tuesday, September 26 at 
6 pm. We will be praying the Luminous Mysteries. Please write your intentions in Rosary Book in back of 
church, they will be read aloud. All are welcome! All Saints Altar and Rosary Society will meet in the 
Social Hall after the Community Rosary. New members always welcome! We continue to collect cans/
bottles in the back hall for the Camp Guggenheim Fund. Any gently used small household items (no 
clothes) you wish to donate for our Bazaar on November 11th can be placed in the back hall or kitchen.  
 
YOUTH MINISTRY: Online registration begins October 1st for Youth Buses for Life high 
school pilgrimage to the March for Life in Washington, DC, leaving January 18th, returning Jan-
uary 20, 2017. For details, please contact Sharon Turner, 315-955-5725, by email turn-
ersharon1974@gmail.com or contact the Respect Life Office, cminer@rcdony.org.  
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES have started.  Registration forms were mailed out.                  
If you did not receive one, they are available in the back of the churches.  If you would like to be 
a teacher or an assistant teacher, contact Joanne McCarthy at 315-778-8359 (Cape Vincent) or 
Julie Sharlow at 315-767-8788 (All Saints).  
 
CAPE VINCENT MINISTRY SCHEDULE:  The new schedule will be put together soon and 
will run until the beginning of March.  If there are any dates that you are not available, let April 
know by September 24. (315-654-4558 or apbri@juno.com)  A special thank you to all who 
serve, we will miss our summer people. 
   
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS MEETING:  There will be a Eucharistic Ministers meeting with                    
Fr. Aubin for all Cape Vincent and Rosiere Eucharistic Ministers as well as for anyone interested 
in becoming one, at 9 am on Saturday, September 30 at the Cape Vincent Church.  Please plan to 
attend. If you would like more information on becoming a Eucharistic Minister or Reader, please 
contact April Knight at 315-65-4558 or by email at apbri@juno.com.  
 
 
 


